From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,
David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Date: Friday, November 12, 2021 5:48:46 PM

You've received a new form based mail from

https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First Name :
Ronn

Last Name :
Hall

E-mail :

eComment :

My name is Ronn Hall, Councilmember for the 2nd district for the City of Santee. I'm writing to show my support of
District Map 4 on the website sdcountyredistrictingmap.org/supervisors, this includes the cities and local
communities of Santee, Lakeside, Blossom Valley, Alpine, Pine Valley, Julian, Potrero, Campo, Jacumba, Ramona,
Poway, Descanso, Crest, Jamul, El Cajon and other east communities. The East County has a common interest, I
include Santee as part of this interest.

Grossmont Union School District Serving Lakeside, El Cajon, La Mesa, and Santee; and Grossmont Healthcare,
serving over 500,000 people from Spring Valley to Campo, also has an interest in these communities. To divide
these communities would be harmful to East County.

The Santee City Council has recently passed a resolution that requests the County Independent Redistricting
Commission work to retain and maintain East County San Diego communities of interest. The resolution was
adopted by the City Council of the City of Santee, California, at a Regular meeting held the 10th day of November
2021.

Thank you for considering my comments.
Ronn Hall
Council Member for the City of Santee

Submit :
Submit





